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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 12:50 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Please approve CAC report

 

From: kelly Sperling <kellysperling@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 12:10 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Please approve CAC report  

  

Hello Mayor Hochvert, 

I am writing to ask you to please approve the report from the Scarsdale Conservation Advisory 

Council on recommendations for the Scarsdale Sanitation Department.  I have been driving my 

recycling (paper & comingled) and compost to Secor Road weekly because i have too much to 

store in my garage to wait for the bi-weekly recycling pickup.  I love the new compost 

collection service at Secor, & if weekly curbside pickup was available it would save me the 

weekly trip to Secor & increase the likelihood of several of my neighbors to begin using the 

Scarsdale Compost collection service who do not want to make the trip to Secor Road.  The 

addition of a furniture sharehouse collection pod would be wonderful as well.  I just wanted to 

express my support of this report.  Thank you for your attention and your service. 

Best Regards, 

Kelly Sperling 


